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Dear Committee on Behavioral Health and Health Care Committee Members: 

 

I'm writing to you as the parent of an amazing 6 year old who happens to be hard of 

hearing. Amelia's hearing aids have made a huge difference in her life. They've help 

her learn to speak clearly with adults and peers and are why she can participate and 

thrive in a classroom setting.  

 

All children deserve a chance to thrive and the idea that some children won't have 

that opportunity because of cost should sicken us all. Please give children access to 

the tools and equipment they need. 

 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Beach 


